
The Biloxi Public School District 
Office of Special Services 

 

Public Hearing Notice 
FY24 IDEA (Individuals with Disabilities Education Act) Budget Hearing 

 
For all interested persons, a public hearing will be held for the purpose of reviewing the draft FY24 IDEA 
budget for the Biloxi Public School District.  The draft plan will be available for review and comment. 
 

Date:  June 30, 2023 
Time: 10:00 am 

Place: Biloxi Public School District 
Special Services Office 

1424 Father Ryan 
Biloxi, MS 39530 

 
 
 

This notice will be posted in various locations. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact April Rice at (228)435-4600. 


